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Auckland Airport announces leadership team
change

Auckland Airport today announced Chief Infrastructure Officer Susana Fueyo Suarez has
resigned, making the personal decision to step away from her role for family reasons.

Ms Fueyo Suarez joined Auckland Airport, bringing years of experience in large-scale
infrastructure development to the airport's build programme, and expert technical
knowledge in complex transportation and aviation projects.

Chief Executive Carrie Hurihanganui said Ms Fueyo Suarez's engineering expertise has
been invaluable as Auckland Airport has advanced its infrastructure programme, reaching
key milestones such as the contract signing for the domestic |et terminal build, and other
developments such as roading, utility and airfield works.

“Susana’s hard work and dedication means we're in an excellent position to continue
advancing the build, delivering a much-improved airport experience for travellers and the
essential resilient infrastructure required to serve New Zealand into the future.

“I would like to take the opportunity to thank Susana for her hard work and service to
Auckland Airport and | wish her all the very best for the future,” Ms Hurihanganui said.

Ms Fueyo Suarez will be stepping away from her role this week. Auckland Airport will
shortly get underway with the process of appointing her replacement.
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